
                                                           AGENDA Cemetery Trustees 
    October 15, 2023 
 
1) Inspect the location, performance, and appearance of the water  
     spigots, and the visibility of the uprights. 
 
2) inspections and continuing discussions about: 
          a)  the number of interments possible at the present time, using  
                traditional means 
          b)  extending burial grounds within the cemetery boundaries  
          c)  the possibility of using columbaria  
          d)  possible locations of columbaria  
 
3) Other means to extend the utility of Milford’s Riverside Cemetery  
 
4) Other land available for the interment of human remains in the  
      immediate future  
 
5)  Reclaiming unused spaces in in accordance with Cemetery Trustee,  
      Department of Public Works, and Town of Milford Policies. 
 
This special meeting is an entirely voluntary meeting, not required of members intimately familiar with the entire area of 
the Cemetery and its boundaries.  The purpose of the meeting, as described, is to ask “what if we?” 
 
This very informal meeting continues discussion from previous meetings and will feed into the next formal meeting on 
Thursday, 19 October 2023, 11 a.m., at The Riverside Cemetery Administrative Building, Conference Room.  Separate 
notification to follow. 
 
Trustees, please continue with your own independent inquiry into different columbaria and other options which might 
be available.  Mr. Thornton will reach out to the NH Old Graveyard Association to request information about other 
municipalities in similar circumstances.   
 
As always, the public is encouraged to attend, ask questions, and make suggestions about the workings of the Cemetery 
Trustees. 
 


